
I oppose HB2013.  
I believe this bill would automatically strip Second Amendment rights without due process from the 
respondents of certain protective orders if they do not request a hearing or withdraw their request 
before a hearing takes place. There do not seem to be a specific set of guidelines available to request 
such a hearing.  
 
Thanks, 
Robert Morton 
Oregonian  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


